
Dog Rescue Center Samui  
Brigitte Gomm
112/35 Moo 6 Bophut
Koh Samui, 84320 Suratthani
Tel: 077 413 490
Mobile: 081 893 94 43 
E-mail: info@samuidog.org
Website: www.samuidog.org

Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                                                         February 2010

As mentioned in our last newsletter, our president Khun Theerasud Chaichalremwong and our manager Khun Wit 
went to a conference of the TSPCA (Thai Society for Prevention of Cruelty to Animals) in Chonburi. They have 
learned that some progress has been made and that we are one step closer to set up proper animal protection laws 
in Thailand. Until now the government has failed to seriously work on the matter due to constant changes in with the 
government.

The TSPCA has finalised a so called ‘White book’ in which the problems regarding animal cruelty in Thailand and 
some solutions have been listed. Let’s now hope that the government will put someone in charge until the job is 
done and finally something changes for the endless mistreated and suffering animals in Thailand.

Perhaps you remember me from the last 
newsletter. I am Aliana and today I am 
proudly presenting you my new look! 
Yes, it’s me and I’m getting prettier with 
every day!

Operation list January 2010

Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
101 11 25 2 6 145

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can make even 
more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly have made it a happier 
and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged friends are most grateful for your 
contribution!  

Best wishes Brigitte

P.S. A big Thank you to the Tongsai Bay, The Jungle Club and the Weekender Villa for the cushions & the towels!
As you know, we always need something to keep the little ones dry and warm, thank you for your support!


